NINGBO PORT
TRUCKER STRIKE

Dear customers,

more than 10.000 truck drivers are striking and
protesting at Ningbo Beilun since August 19th.

The truck owners strike over trucking freight
rates and claim that the rate hadn't been
increased for eight years.

The violence has flared at Ningbo Beilun
container port as thousands of striking truck
drivers clashed withriot police.

We are taking the necessary steps to
eliminate negative impacts. Your shipments
might getdelayed.

There is no finalagreement foreseen in coming
days sofar.

Austromar
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